
CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES
Email: MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov

October 18, 2022

To: Vineeta Mathur  Principal Planner

From: 

Subject:

60 Strawberry Hill Avenue - Deras LLC

        The Engineering Bureau has reviewed an application for Special Permit for "Professional Office" use to bring 

the existing medical office into conformity and continue to operate under a new physician.

        The project description states that the property has operated as a medical practice for over fifteen years.  There 

will be no increase in impervious as all improvements are internal to the building. Therefore, the Engineering 

Bureau does not object to this application proceeding with the approval process.

        Should you have any questions, please call me at 977-6165.

Susan Kisken P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 222-33

Reg. No. 287
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